From:

To: East Anglia One; eastangliatwo@renewables.scottishpower.com; East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two
Subject: Little Moor Farm Track

Date: 05 May 2021 17:04:12

Mr M Cotter

Dear Sir/Madam

I note that on document 2.5 “TEMPORARY STOPPING UP OF PUBLIC RIGHTS OF WAY PLAN” Sheet 8
of 12 footpath ref “Temp 30 E-354/008/0” between points S6 & S7 that you are planning on pushing the
footpath on to the field off of the track and to run along the track. Can you please inform me of the reason for
this? This track is the entrance to my home and is not an access point so I can’t understand the reasoning for

this.
Regards Martin Cotter

Copied to the inspectorate for information.
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